
  REMINDERSREMINDERSREMINDERSREMINDERS   

FOR THE  

LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL 

 

� FUN EVENTS:FUN EVENTS:FUN EVENTS:FUN EVENTS: 
o Monday:Monday:Monday:Monday: Poster Party will be held on Monday, May 18th in the afternoon.  

Our theme is “Memory Lane”! Students will design posters about themselves 
and reminisce about their year in third grade.  PlePlePlePlease bring in a poster ase bring in a poster ase bring in a poster ase bring in a poster 
board, pictures, and art supplies to decorate your poster.  Student will also board, pictures, and art supplies to decorate your poster.  Student will also board, pictures, and art supplies to decorate your poster.  Student will also board, pictures, and art supplies to decorate your poster.  Student will also 
want to bring a drink/snack.    want to bring a drink/snack.    want to bring a drink/snack.    want to bring a drink/snack.        

o TuesdayTuesdayTuesdayTuesday: May Festival and Carnival will be on Tuesday, May 19th. Students will 
perform at 9:00 a.m. The school will be grilling hotdogs for lunch that day and 
everyone will eat outside, weather permitting. Cheese sandwiches will be available 
also. Parents wishing to eat with their child must order in advance.  The office with 
be sending order forms home with students. An adult lunch costs $2.45 and a 
child’s lunch costs $1.85.   

o Wednesday:Wednesday:Wednesday:Wednesday: Crazy Candy Day will be on Wednesday, May 20th. We will 
be reading stories, writing poems, math activities, and so much more with a 
candy theme! Students Students Students Students need their own single candy car/pack need their own single candy car/pack need their own single candy car/pack need their own single candy car/pack for our for our for our for our 
nutrition activity. nutrition activity. nutrition activity. nutrition activity. You are welcome to donate a bag of candy to the class if 
you choose. 

o Thursday:Thursday:Thursday:Thursday: End of the Year Luau Party The third grade teachers have 
planned a fun Luau themed party for all third graders.  The event will take 
place on the third grade playground from 9-11:15 a.m.  We are still 
looking for volunteers to help!  

o FridayFridayFridayFriday: Last day of school: Friday, May 22nd (8:30-12:00 p.m.)  
    
EXTRA INFORMATIONEXTRA INFORMATIONEXTRA INFORMATIONEXTRA INFORMATION    

� Students need to bring two bags (paper or plastic) to school by 
Friday, May 15th. Students will be packing their left over school 
supplies and bringing them home next week. Sometimes, backpacks are 
not large enough. ☺ 

� Students who have not paid for or returned library books, have 
outstanding fees in the office, or owe the cafeteria will notwill notwill notwill not be able to 
participate at the special end of the year events. Please take care of 
these matters. Contact the office if you have any questions. ☺  

 
☺☺☺☺    Mrs. JonesMrs. JonesMrs. JonesMrs. Jones    


